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Our ref: YG/JB 

5th January, 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer our Year 2 children a trip to Tatton Park on Wednesday, 1st March 2023. 
During the visit, we will be learning all about what life was like in Victorian England. The children will learn to 
compare and contrast life in Victorian England to our lives now. The children will also begin to understand the 
changes in social history that have occurred since Victorian times.  
 
Children will need to be at Hamilton Academy at 8:45am promptly. We anticipate that we will return back to 
the academy for the children’s normal collection time at 2:55pm. The children will be dismissed from their 
normal collection point. All children are to wear full academy uniform and suitable footwear/weather 
appropriate clothing. Packed lunches will be provided for children to enjoy and no additional snacks will be 
necessary.   
 

Parents/carers are requested to make a contribution of £16.10, consent to their child attending the trip as well 
as providing any details re. travel sickness. Payment and consent/travel sickness information is required by 
all parents/carers no later than Thursday 9th February 2023 to allow time for the necessary paperwork to be 
completed.  
 
We’re sure that this will be a wonderful experience. However, we are only able to go if all payments are 
received by Thursday 9th February 2023.  We will notify parents/carers if we do need to cancel the trip due to 
not receiving payments. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Y Glaister 

Principal 
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